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Mark Your Calendar! 
 

May 1st—6th 
Catholic Education Week 
 
May 9th  
Catholic Parent Council Meet‐
ing at 6:00PM in the library 
 
May 11th—May May 14th 
Beauty & the Beast perform‐
ances in the Sylvia Gravel Thea‐
tre 
 
May 16th 
OSO Executive Council cam‐
paigning begins 
 
May 20th 
Letters sent home  for students 
at risk 
 
May 23rd 
Victoria Day—no school 

Virtue of the Month:  
Humility 

 
O Father, give us the humility which 
realizes ignorance,  
Admits mistakes, recognizes the 
needs of others, welcomes advice, 
Accepts rebuke.   
 
Help us always to praise rather than 
to criticize, 
To sympathize rather than to 
discourage, to build rather than to 
destroy,  
And to think of people at their best 
rather than at their worst. 
 
This we ask for thy name’s sake. 
 
Amen 

Sears Drama 
Festival 

Congratulations are extended to 
the students who participated in 
this year’s Sears Drama 
Festival.  Sincere appreciation 
is extended to Ms. Haas and her 
team for their work with 
students.   
 
Awards of Merit included : 
Sean Daggett for Direction; 
Craig Koostachin for his 
character of Eddy and his comic 
timing; 
Mikenna Zurby for her 
intriguing and funny character 
of the Serial Killer. 
 

Draw Winner!! 
 

  The lucky winner of the netbook 
computer draw held on April 2oth 
after the Parent—Teacher Inter-
views is Mr. Daggett.     
 
A record 143 parents visited with 
teachers during the course of the 
afternoon and evening sessions.  
Thanks for showing your sup-
port! 

Board Strategic Plan—
Open House Invitation 
 
The Northeastern Catholic 
District School Board is 
undertaking a review of its 
operations to develop a 
strategic plan for the next 
four years.    
 
You are invited to attend an 
informal Open House session 
at O’Gorman High School on 
Thursday, May 5 from 
11:30 am to 1:00 pm to 
share your ideas and 
concerns on the initial 
findings that were developed 
through online surveys and 
extensive interviews with 
many stakeholders.  

Graduation Reminders 
Dinner dance tickets  go on sale 
on Monday, May 2nd.  The last 
date to purchase tickets in the 
Guidance Dept. is May 20th.  
 
The first mandatory graduation 
rehearsal is Wednesday, June 
8th at 1:00PM at St. Anthony’s 
Cathedral.  The second 
mandatory graduation rehearsal  
will be Tuesday, June 21st at 
7:00PM in the cathedral.   

 
Graduation Day is Friday, June 

24th!! 


